
Dear Church Family, 

We hope this message finds you in good spirits! As a community, we are dedicated to supporting 

one another through prayer and encouragement. Your contributions to our church newsletter not 

only keep our members informed but also foster an environment of spiritual growth and unity. 

Share Your Prayer Requests 

We invite you to share your prayer requests with us. Whether you are seeking guidance, healing, 

or strength, we would love to uplift you in our prayers. Please feel free to submit your requests 

by replying to this email or filling out a prayer request card located at the church entrance. 

Encourage Others! 

Additionally, if you know of someone who may need prayers or encouragement, please let us 

know. We believe in the power of prayer and would love to include them in our upcoming 

newsletter. 

Submission Guidelines 

To contribute to our next newsletter, please send your written pieces or prayer requests by 

[Insert Deadline Date] to ensure inclusion. We are excited to hear from you and share your 

experiences! 

Thank you for being an integral part of our church family. Together, we can strengthen our 

community through prayer and love. 

In Christ, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


